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The American Cancer Society Daffodils Fund-Raiser

IMPORTANT TESTING INFORMATION — NEW DATES
We have received information with the following New York State Assessment dates: Grade 3-8 English

Language Arts — Tuesday and Thursday, April 17 & 19; Grades 3-8 Mathematics — Wednesday thru Friday,
April 25, 26, 27; Grade 4 Science Written will still be given on Monday, June 4.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 14th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Olivia Torres from
Ms. Battiloro’s room.

GRADE 6
If you have not already done so, please submit your forms for “Music in the Parks” and_“Spiderman”.

DAFFODIL DAYS
The Student Council has once again decided to help in the fight against cancer by participating in the
American Cancer Society's Daffodil Days Campaign. You can purchase a beautiful bunch of daffodils for

$10. These lovely spring flowers will be delivered to you here at school during the third week of March.
Please complete the order form by Friday, Feb. 17th and return it with a check only payable to: The American
Cancer Society.

DISTRIBUTION OF 7THE FRIDAY NOTES - NEW




ontinue to send The Friday Notes electronically each week but we will also send a copy home with
the “family representative”. This is your child who is in the highest grade at LHS. To retrieve the notes from
the LHS webpage, click on our new link (Friday Notes) on the side navigation panel.

CHANGE OF TRANSPORTATION
If you wish to change your child’s transportation after the day has started, you must call the office and
then send a fax or e-mail.

FROM THE NURSE

All third graders are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering
fourth grade. All fifth graders are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All
required paperwork must be brought to the health office.
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical
education and recess until a doctor’s clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to iliness,
he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION -Information for Students Entering Kindergarten in September
Please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to make an appointment to register your child.

You MUST have an appointment to register your child for kindergarten!
Registration dates: Next Week, February 6-10, 2012,

FROM THE LHS/PTG
Please visit our website, lhsptg.org

GoodSearch & GoodShop
We have grown to 43 Supporters! We have done over 164 searches! We are on our way to earning money from
searching, shopping, and dining! All you have to do is use GoodSearch for your browser and it benefits us all! Please go
to the LHS*PTG Website at lhsptg.org and click on the word GoodSearch to register! E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for
additional help.

Parent and Student Lunch Surveys
Thank you to all the parents and students for filling out the Lunch Surveys. The comments were very detailed and
relevant. Now that we have your opinions and ideas, we can move forward. Thank you again for taking the time to
provide us with your thoughts.

The Food Pantry
As you are food shopping this week, please consider supporting the food pantry. Every day the Tri-CYA serves a healthy
after school snack for up to sixth children. Granola bars and microwave popcorn are especially popular. All donations can
be brought to our bins which are now located right outside of the cafeteria. Thank you for your support!

Sixth Grade Activities
It was a perfect night for skating and all had fun showing off their skating talents!! A special thank you to Julie Torrey,
Jen Heyke, Danielle Faria, and Liz Bentley for chaperoning and providing snacks for our skaters. A sincere thanks to
Maria Schaffer for her generous donations of snacks as well.

Come See The Greatest Show On Earth!
The Cold Spring Harbor High School Musical Society is getting ready to perform the circus musical "BARNUM" on Friday,
February 3rd at 7:00 pm, Saturday, February 4th at 7:00 pm, and Sunday, February 5th at 12:00 pm in the Cold Spring
Harbor High School Performing Arts Center (PAC). Tickets are $10 at the door, but we are offering $5 tickets for children
12 and under who come dressed in a circus costume. Come early to be dazzled by our Pre-Show Extravaganza--
featuring clowns and acrobats entertaining the crowd under a circus tent in the PAC lobby. There will be face painting,
games and fun for the whole family! The entire cast and crew hopes to see you there for a fun afternoon/evening of
pure entertainment! Please see attached flyer. You can also access the flyer on the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.org and
click on the Flyers Page.

LHS*PTG Meeting

Please join us on Thursday, February 9th, at 9:15 am for our next LHS*PTG Meeting. We will learn about the ELA Test,
Please bring a mug for coffee. You might win a prize!




My Favorite Things Auditions and Rehearsals

Bulletin: There are only 28 rehearsal days before showtime. Do not miss your rehearsal.

Save the dates: ODress Rehearsals March 20 Cast A March 22 Cast B

We are still looking for white dresses for the VonTrapp children to wear in the wedding. Please check

your closets. If you find a white dress, please send it to the office with your name.
Monday, February 6
3:15-4:15 Cast A Nuns for Nun costume fittings in Little Theater...We need as many moms as possible to help measure.
3:15-5:00 Speaking parts from Cast A...pages 25-42 with Mrs. Maloney in gym
Max, VonTrapp children, Frau Schmidt, Zeller, Maria, Capt. VonTrapp, Rolf, Von Schreiber,
Margaretta, Mother Abbess
3:15-4:15 Lonely Goatherd Puppets
Tuesday, February 7
3:15-4:00 Mary Cecelia, Mary Elizabeth, Berthe, Sophia, Mother Abbess from Cast B (pages 1-4)
3:15-5:00 Speaking parts from Cast B...pages 4-22 with Mrs. Maloney in gym
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Maria, Von Trapp children,
Elsa, Max, Rolf, Frau Schmidt
3:15-3:45 ANl Nuns from Cast A with Mr. McKee...See note at bottom of page
3:45-4:40 Alleluia Nuns from Cast A with Mr. McKee... See note at bottom of page
4:30-5:00 VonTrapp children and Maria from Cast A with Mr. McKee
3:15-4:30 Von Trapp children and Maria from Cast A with Ms. Copley in gym
Wednesday, February 8
3:15-3:45 All Nuns from Cast B with Mr. McKee...See note at bottom of page
3:45-4:45 Alleluia Nuns from Cast B with Mr. McKee. .. See note at bottom of page
3:15-4:30 Austrian Folk Dancers with Mrs. Domjan in gym
3:15-4:00 Sister Mary Cecelia,Sister Mary Elizabeth, Berthe, Sophia, Mother Abbess from Cast A (pages 1-4)
3:15-5:00 Speaking parts from Cast A...pages 4-22 with Mrs. Maloney in gym
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Maria, Von Trapp children,
Elsa, Max, Rolf, Frau Schmidt
3:15-4:30 Von Trapp children and Maria from Cast B with Ms. Copley on stage
4:30-5:00 VonTrapp children and Maria from Cast B with Mr. McKee
Thursday, February 9
3:15-4:00 Sister Sophia, Mother Abbess, Sister Margaretta, Postulant from Cast B (pages 22-25)
3:15-4:45 Speaking parts from Cast B (pages 25-30) with Mrs. Maloney
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Maria, Von Trapp children, Elsa, Max
3:15-4:30 Liesel and Rolf from both casts with Mrs. Domjan
Friday, February 10
3:15-4:00 Mission Impossible...Guards from Cast A and Cast B in gym with Mrs. Domjan
3:15-4:00 Sister Margaretta, Sister Sophia, Mother Abbess, Postulant from Cast A (pages 22-25)
3:15-4:45 Speaking parts from Cast A (pages 25-30) with Mrs. Maloney
Franz, Captain Von Trapp, Maria, Von Trapp children, Elsa, Max
3:15-3:45 Guards from both casts with Mrs. Domjan
3:10-3:30 Rolf and Liesel from both casts with Mr. McKee
3:30-5:00 Alleluia Nuns from both casts with Mr. McKee
Remember to bring script and pencil to rehearsal. Also be sure to give “transportation change” slip to your teacher for
the day you rehearse. Finally, remember “Three Strikes You’re Out” policy concerning behavior.
Attendance will be taken at every rehearsal. Excused absences are allowed for foreign language classes, religion
classes, and illness. Any student who exceeds 2 unexcused absences will have to withdraw from the production.

Parents please pick up children promptly at rehearsal hall.

Rehearsal schedules may be found weekly in the Friday Notes and on the Cold Spring Harbor Website.
csh.kl2.ny.us

Click on Schools and select Lloyd Harbor

On menu to the left, click on LH Theater Arts

Rehearsal schedules are also archived on the Calendar of Events, found on the home page.

*Nuns...If you cannot attend the rehearsal for which you are scheduled, attend the rehearsal for the other cast. CastB
Nuns are on Tuesday, while Cast A nuns are on Wednesday. An additional rehearsal for Allelulia Nuns is on Friday.



Please join us for our 2011-12 sessions of
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Come and join Mrs. Massimo & Mr. Gray for an
informal discussion about Lloyd Harbor School.
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NEW DATE

*Wednesday, February 29t 201 2%
(changed from February 8t)
9:30-10:30 AM

We will plan our conversations around
the topics of your choice!

Please send ideas and/or questions to
Mrs. Wendi DeSchutter: wendi.d@mac.com.

Next meeting: May 2™.
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Hoping for an Early Spring with Daffodils

Please join the Lloyd Harbor School Student Council as we show our
support for the American Cancer Society.

How can you help?

Purchase a beautiful bunch of daffodils for $10.00. These lovely spring
Slowers will be delivered to you here at school during the third week of

March. Your donation will support the Cancer Society in its fight against
the disease.

Please complete the order form below by Friday, February 17, and return
it with your payment in check only payable to: The American Cancer
Society.

Your support and generosity will be greatly appreciated.

(tear here)
Daffodil Days Order Form
Student Name Class
# of bunches @ $10.00 each for a total of

Please place your order in an envelope labeled with your child’s name and
class. Students can drop off their envelopes in the American Cancer Society
box outside Room 104. All orders due by Friday, February 17, 2012.




